

Mar 21, 2024

Ed Rich 198 West Springfield Street, #4 Boston, MA 02118

Dear Ed,

Pursuant to my authority under Section 2 of Chapter 92B of the Massachusetts General Laws, I am pleased to appoint you as a member of the Commonwealth Zoological Corporation. Consistent with the statute under which you were appointed, your term will expire on 3/21/2028.

I appreciate your willingness to serve the City and the Commonwealth in this capacity. Congratulations on your appointment.

Sincerely,

Michelle Wu Mayor of Boston

cc: Maura Healey, Governor
Kimberley Driscoll, Lieutenant Governor
William Francis Galvin, Secretary of the Commonwealth
William J. McNamara, Comptroller of the Commonwealth
Kate Fox, Director of the Massachusetts Office of Travel and
Tourism
Alex Geourntas, City of Boston Clerk